
 
 
 

 
We hope everyone’s Summer has been fun, productive and safe! The ODP2 
Program’s Fall and Winter Practice schedules will be posted very soon.  In the 
meantime, we have some other great news! 
 
The USODA ODP2 Program is excited to announce that 21 of its members will be 
invited to attend the 2021 Bahamian Optimist Nationals in Nassau, Bahamas over 
October 2nd and 3rd .   The ODP2 Program is planning to have annual international 
opportunities for its program members, one of many great benefits of being a part of 
the program.     
 
Sailor selection will be based on 2021 Team Trials results with the top 3 sailors 
from each of the seven regions receiving an invite. Sailor invitations are expected to 
be sent out beginning Monday, August 16.   Families will have 48 hours to accept the 
invitation, complete all online waivers, and pay the registration fee.  If a sailor 
declines their invitation, or if invitations expire without being accepted, we will then 
move down the list until the team is filled.    Additional information about the event 
(budget, travel dates, coaches, etc.) can be found at https://usoda.org/odp2, and we 
strongly encourage you to review the information and let us know if you have any 
questions. 
 
We are looking forward to an amazing event.  
 
Very Best Regards, 
 
Scott Lindley 
ODP2 National Director 
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